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Registration Open for 2022 Wisconsin Rural Health Conference

The 2022 WHA Wisconsin Rural Health Conference will be held
June 15-17, 2022, at the KI Convention Center in Green Bay. All
conference information, including registration, can be found
here.


 

This annual conference is a statewide forum designed to
spotlight public policy and operational issues affecting rural
health care, while also highlighting how delivery of and access to
rural health care are changing. The event will focus on ways in
which data, technology and people processes are improving care
and access for rural populations. 


 

The deadline to register for the 2022 Wisconsin Rural Health Conference is June 1. For questions regarding this conference or any of
WHA’s educational events, email education@wha.org.


 

   


